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Wednesday 28th February 2024 
 

 
Musical Theatre trip – ‘Six’   

 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers of children in year 6, 
 
 
We would like to announce an exclusive opportunity for our students to experience the 
musical 'Six' at the Mayflower Theatre in Southampton. We have secured 30 discounted 
tickets for the performance on Wednesday 17th July, starting at 2pm. Please be aware that 
the return to school is expected by 4:30pm.  
 
This is an additional opportunity for a school visit that is not related to the curriculum hence 
why it is not covered by the £20 trip donation for the academic year.  
 
If your child is interested in attending this event please complete the online form by Friday 
8th March. Given the anticipated high demand, tickets will be allocated through a random 
selection process. Once selected, parents will be promptly notified and the payment will be 
required. 
 
Please follow the link to complete the online permission form if your child would like to 
attend https://forms.gle/1zzYsLPx3PFXsg4f8 
 
The cost for this trip is £21 per child.   
 
Should you have any questions about the visit itself, please speak with Mrs Hughes.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs H Hughes  
Acting Assistant Headteacher 

https://forms.gle/1zzYsLPx3PFXsg4f8

